
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Summer Sun 

Please ensure that your child is sun ready. Parents 

should apply sun screen to their child before their nursery 

session and can provide a labelled sun hat for additional 

protection.  

Here comes the summer!!! 

                                                                                   

    
         

 

Dates for your diary …… 

 

27 May    School closes for May Long weekend 

1 June    School re-opens 

10 June (pm)    Sports Day 

7 June (am)      Sports Day 

22 June (am/pm)  Nursery Graduation 
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MEARNS P1 INDUCTIONS 

 

Wednesday 1 June & Thursday 2 

June 1.45pm -2.45pm 

 
 

There will be a number of informal 

visits from teachers visiting the 

nursery over the coming weeks and 

2 masterclass opportunities where 

nursery pupils will visit all four P1 

classes and playground. 
 

 
 

 

Everyone welcome! 

 
Walk More 

 

Calling all mums, dads, 

grannies and grandpas….. 

Please support our walking 

group. The walks are expected 

to take 30 – 1hr with tea and 

coffee provided in the nursery 

after. Come and be part of 

the Mearns Nursery 

community. 

The walking group will start 

9am Monday 25 April  

or 

Wednesday 1pm 27 April and 

will run for 4 weeks.    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Time I / Time Out 

 

Could we please remind you when signing in and out to include the time 

Thank you. 

 

 
 

Preparation for School 

 

Please encourage your child to learn skills of independence. 

Children should be encouraged to put on and fasten coats and shoes.  

If we could also ask that children DO NOT bring toys to nursery. 
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Nursery Group Rotation 

 
Please note that groups will 

rotate week beginning 3 May. 

 

May/June   3 May.16 

Room 1 Room 2 

purple green 

blue yellow 

red  

 

We are all looking forward to 

making new friends and visiting a 

new room. 

 

 

Calling All Gardeners 

 

 

If you would like to help with 

the nursery garden and are a 

dab hand with a pair of 

shears, please let a member of 

staff know. 

 

 

 

 


